
September 10, 2004

Dear Mr. Roberts,

Sincerely,

chez
AssociaTe-e Director
State Regulatory Relations

cc : Susan Riley
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` tdlXSetvice commission
200 Madison Ave.
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RE: Withdrawal of VT-2005-0024 : Amendment to Interconnection Agreement -Name Change

Southwestern Bell Wireless Inc hereby requests the withdrawal of its previously filed
Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement by and between Southwestern Bell Telephone LP
dba SBC Missouri and Southwestern Bell Wireless Inc . This withdrawal is sought to gather
additional information necessary for the amendment .

Thank you for your assistance . Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at (404)
236-5556 .
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